Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 8-10-19

Meeting Minutes

President Paul Hockin called the meeting to order at 11:14.

Other officers present were Robert McCarter, Dee Gilliland, Bob Herndon, and Cheri
Anglin.

It was noted that a quorum was established with 28.

Walter Atkinson gave a safety presentation on engine maintenance.

Paul thanked Regina for providing lunch. Paul will provide lunch in September.

Andrew Rush from Brandon, a glider pilot, and Gary Reeves joined the club. Cheri
introduced two guests: Brad Hammons, a student pilot training at Hawkins, and Gary
Barnett who is also a student pilot. Seth Garland was introduced as the EAA Ray Scholar
who originally flew as a Young Eagle with Bill Lehr.

The activities committee reported that Osh Kosh is finished. Walter gave out 400 pizzas
that would have been for Bonanza owners at Osh Kosh. The AOPA regional fly-in is
September 13-14 at Tullahoma. Greenville has an aviation event September 28.

Dee gave the financial report. When FY19 ended on June 30, we had 56 voting members
on our roster. Half of these members have not paid their FY20 dues yet. Dee will contact
those who have not paid. Carlton will give a report on looking into insurance for the new
clubhouse.

Walter will be sending out the Hangar Committee recommendations to the board.

Boyd is working on the road, runway, gravel, and killing weeds.

Coley asked for the Belite hangar.

The board will meet after the club meeting to discuss hangar disbursement.

Dr. Bob moved that the meeting be adjourned at 12:11.

Respectfully submitted,

Cheri Anglin



